
 

 

 

 

 

30th June 2023 

This week we have been learning all about the beach! We read books including ‘Clean up’, ‘The 

storm whale’ and ‘The magic beach’.  

This week the children have: 

 Taken part in our EYFS sports day! Thank you to everyone who attended on 

Wednesday.  

 Made a sensory ‘beach’ themed bottle. They put blue water, sand, sea animals etc. in an 

empty milk bottle with an adult. We talked about different things we would see at the 

beach.  

 Made a rainbow fish! The children rolled up bits of tissue paper and glued them onto 

their own rainbow fish.  

 Played a game called ‘land or sea’. The children put animals into two groups depending 

on whether they live in the land or sea.  

 Made a jelly fish using card and tissue paper. The children cut a circle out of card and 

glued tissue paper underneath to make the tentacles.  

 Painted and decorate a treasure chest ready for our pirate topic starting next week.  

 

Please can you send in any pirate themed books or pictures of them at the beach to share.   

Important information  

 Wednesday 5th July 9am in the school hall - Welcome to School Parent Meeting for 

children starting school in September.  

 Transition -  During the Summer Term school starters will have shared assemblies 

with Codden Class during the week. Additionally, the school starters will have sessions 

on their own throughout the week with Mrs Paul and Cheryl in Codden Class. These will 

be happening regularly on a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday.  

 End of year Stay and Play celebration 12th July 8.45-10.00 – Please see poster 

attached for details.  
 
 



 

 
Pre-School End of Year Celebration 

Stay and Play 
Wednesday 12th July 8:45-10am 

  
 
We would like to welcome existing and prospective families to our end of year Celebration Stay and Play.  
Bring your Teddy for our teddy bears picnic snack!  There will be activities, stories, snack and an 
opportunity to meet staff and children.  If your child is moving up to Codden class there will be an 
opportunity to look at and collect their learning journey. 
 
Booking - If your child does not usually attend preschool on this day they are very welcome to join us, they 
must be accompanied by an adult.  If your child usually attends Pre-School you are very welcome to join 
them for the session.  Please email families to let them know if you would like to attend. 
 

 


